SUBMISSION No. 132

The Secretary of the Committee

Dear Sir/Madam

I am sending you this email regarding cyber bullying. | am a female and | am 14 years of age
and | personally have not been cyber bullied but many people around me that | know have.
Cyber bullying is very wrong and can get very serious. It makes me sad to think that people
can be so cruel and horrible to people and think it’s alright. There have been many cases at
my school where cyber bullying has occurred. It happened to one of my good friends and it
was so cruel of this person to be so horrible, that my friend got upset but everyone
supported her and stuck up for her. This bully said very mean things about my friend’s
personal life. The bully tried to apologize but they couldn’t repair the damage they had
done. | strongly think that cyber bullying should be put a stop to because it can lead to
depression and people feel unhappy and sad. Bullies should have better things to do then
putting people down and making them feel useless. Social Networking sites should have
some more security and people who bullied should be banned from that networking site or
have their account deleted.

Thank you.





